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Review the Designation  

 

 
 
Community Workshop:   
Review of Proposed Landmark Designation Ordinance      
 

Tuesday, September 20th,  7pm 
CPMC Hospital, Davies Campus  
Gazebo Meeting Room - Between main hospital building (North Tower) and South Tower 
 
This interactive workshop will focus on community review of a draft designation ordinance for the proposed Duboce 
Park Landmark District. Topics to be discussed include prioritizing preservation needs and levels of permit review.  
Information gathered at this workshop will help create a road map for future changes to the district and shape the 
permit review process for future alterations and new construction. Working with Planning Department staff, 
participants are encouraged to provide input on the unique character of the district and how to best protect that 
character.  This is your opportunity to help shape community-supported levels of review of proposed future changes 
to properties in this unique neighborhood.  
 
 

“Ask a Planner Night” at Duboce Park Cafe 
 

Tuesday, August 30th,   6-7pm 
Tuesday, September  27th,   6-7pm 
Duboce Park Cafe, 2 Sanchez Street, outside seating area (look for the sign)   
 
Preservation planners will be on hand for one-on-one discussions related to the proposed Landmark designation.  If 
you’ve been thinking about a home improvement project, bring your questions and get immediate feedback regarding 
the review process.  Learn more about preservation incentives, including the more flexible California Historic Building 
Code.   
 
 
For more information contact Mary Brown, Preservation Planner, at 415-575-9074 or Mary.Brown@sfgov.org. Check the website 
for updates, events, historic maps and photos, and links to preservation-related resources.  
 

http://dubocepark.sfplanning.org 
 

 

This material is based upon work assisted by a grant from the Department of 
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and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Department of the Interior. 
 

The Historic Preservation Commission recently added the 
proposed Duboce Park Historic District to its Landmark 
Designation Work Program. We invite you to join the 
Historic Preservation Commission, the Planning 
Department, and the Duboce Triangle Neighborhood 
Association in this community-initiated effort to tailor a 
Duboce Park Landmark designation that celebrates and 
preserves the history and exceptional architectural 
character of this historic neighborhood.  
 


